



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

								12 March, 2021

Dear Ms Quigley,

2020/5686/P  Flat 3, 37 Platt’s Lane – no comment

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

We have no comment to make.
 
Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF

 



